

Mr. Robert Kennedy 4700 Chane Bridge Road McClean, VirginIa

Dear Mr. Kennedy:

Knowing that every clue to the assassination of our beloved President has been thoroughly investigated by experienced departments, I nevertheless take the liberty to relate a conversation which took place a few days ago between a friend of mine and myself.

Though this friend might have been misinformed, he mentioned the fact that the President's tour through Dallas which led the motorcade past the unfortunate building from which the assassination was committed, was re-routed unexpectedly, and in any case, the question was raised as to how Oswald, at the time he applied for the job in that building, could have known that the President's tour was to go that way.

If the assumption is correct, that at the time of Oswald obtaining the job, the route of the President was not generally known, then the question must be raised - how did Oswald obtain that information? The answer to this question might shed a light upon the mystery of the so-called "lone" killer.

Please forgive this presumption. It is prompted, I assure you, by the most profound shock and indignation most of us have experienced through the tragedy that has befallen you and your family.

Devotedly yours,

Francis Lederer,

Honorary Mayor, Canoga Park

FED. BU. OF INV.

62-109060-2252

R. S. .

